

## St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage." Saint John XXIII

Mrs. Elena Malinconico Principal

www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

"Be happy not because everything is good, but because you can see the good in everything."

April 11, 2019

Dear St. Stans' Families:

Seeing the good in everything? What a monumental task for all of us. Our car breaks down and it costs us a large sum of money to fix; where's the good in that? Well maybe it is in the fact that your car is in good working order now for safe travels for you and your family. The same applies to our students, fail a test; where is the good in that? You can now look at where you've made your mistakes and master the concept. Thomas Edison said he knew 10,000 ways not to make a light bulb. There is truly good in all things and I challenge you during this upcoming Easter season to look for the good, you may find it makes life much more enjoyable!

We are winding down to our Easter Break. Next week is a shortened week. We have three full days with 9 am Mass on Wednesday. Next week Tuesday, April 16th our students of the month will have breakfast with me. There is aftercare all week. We return from break on April 29th.

I hope you all enjoyed the science fair. I know our students worked very hard to show off their scientific talents and I am so proud of them. I also want to thank the HSA for all of their dedication and hard work in raising funds that go directly to the children! We need help in manning bingo and the upcoming carnival. Please even if you have already completed portions of your workbond or were planning on working only the minimum amount at carnival; I implore you to do a little extra to help make these events successful and in turn help our students be successful.

In His Peace,

Elena Malinconico

lenconico

Principal

## Mother & Father of the Year Celebration

St. Stan's will be holding a cocktail party to honor this year's Mother and Father of the Year! The event will take place on Friday evening, May 3<sup>rd</sup> from 7-10 pm. We are in need of volunteers for this event and it will count as an "other" as part of your HSA work bond commitment. Please put a check next to the times you are available to work and return it to the school office no later than Monday, April 15<sup>th</sup>. We will fill the available shifts on a first come, first served basis. Assignments will be in the white envelope on April 17<sup>th</sup>. Thank you in advance for your assistance with the Mother and Father of the Year Celebration.

PLEASE PRINT:	
Name:	
Phone:	
Child's Name:	
Grade:	
Friday, May 3 <sup>rd</sup> - Set up 3:00 pm to 6:00 pm	
Friday, May 3 <sup>rd</sup> - Event 6:45 pm to 10:00 pm	
Friday, May 3 <sup>rd</sup> - Clean up 9:30 pm to 11:00 pm	

PLEASE RETURN this form by April 15th to Bernadette Donato

## Dear Parents:

At the start of the year, a letter was sent to you discussing growth awards in math, language arts, social studies and science being distributed at the conclusion of each marking period. We have been doing that and the growth we are seeing across all grade levels is inspiring. At the conclusion of the fourth marking period, we will also recognize the top three students in each grade and each content area who have consistently maintained high grades. We have so much to celebrate when it comes to our students' achievements! As always, thank you for being part of our school community.

Sincerely,

Elena Malinconico Principal

## Attention Students!

On May 1st the Class of 2020 will be holding a Philly Pretzel Company, sale in place of the usual snack sale. If you would like to participate, simply fill out the form below and turn it in no later than April 17th. We will deliver the pretzels to your class on May 1st. The cost is \$1.50 per pretzel. Thank you for your support!

Name	Grade
Number of Pretzels	Total Cost
Please place your order forms, al	ong with exact change in cash, in an
envelope labeled "pretzel sale."	